
 

 

7th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Health/PSHE Questionnaire 
 

After receiving a few requests for information on sanitary hygiene from some of our KS2 

families, we have been in touch with Manchester Healthy Schools to discuss resources that they 

are able to provide to supplement the existing PSHE curriculum. 

If you or your child feel that there is something that you'd like school to cover in PSHE lessons 

that is not currently covered by the curriculum, you can request this by 

emailing health@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. Alternatively, if you'd prefer to keep your 

request anonymous, you can fill out this online form instead, which will not take any of your 

details so will remain confidential. 

We will use your feedback in partnership with Manchester Healthy Schools to develop more age 

appropriate resources on issues that are not currently covered in the curriculum. 

Kind regards, 

Amanda Clifton 

Pastoral & Support Manager and School Health Lead 
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